
  

BARDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL   
BURNLEY CAMPUS   

BARDEN LANE BURNLEY    
BB10 1JD   

Telephone No:  01282 226777   
 
 
 

Thursday 19th October 2023 
 
RE: Parents’ Evening 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We are pleased to offer parents the opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher and share 
their achievements this term. The sessions will be 5 minutes long, we strongly encourage parents 
to book an appointment. An additional appointment may be made with the class teacher if you 
would like to discuss any concerns at greater length. 
 
Parent’s evening will be held on the following days: 
 
EYFS – Wednesday 8th November 3.15- 6.30pm 
 
Key Stage One – Wednesday 8th November 3.15- 6.30pm 
 
The Nest@Barden – Wednesday 8th November 3.15- 6.30pm 
 
Key Stage Two – Thursday 9th November 3.15- 6.30pm 
 
 
Appointments will be offered on a first come, first served basis. Please book you appointment 
online using SCOPAY app or online www.scopay.com 
 
Bookings will be available from Friday 20th October @ 2.30pm. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Claire Holgate 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.scopay.com/

